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Dear Mr. Formoso:

Our office has been informed that you have been illegally advertising your planned
special event, the Long Beach Filipino Festival 2019, on City property (Silverado Park),
without an open and approved application for a special event permit with the City's
Special Events Bureau. The Special Events Bureau previously informed you on June
14, 2019, that you didn't have a permit for the event and therefore no approval to market
and/for advertise an event on City property as depicted at
https://iwww.facebook.com/iongbeachfilipinofestivall.

As the event organizer and responsible party, the City hereby demands that you
immediately Cease all advertisements for the Long Beach Filipino Festival 2019,
including, but not limited to, the advertisement identified above. To avoid the City
taking formal legal action against you, you must notify the undersigned that all
advertisements for the Long Beach Filipino Festival at Silverado Park on August
3, 2019, have been removed and/or terminated.
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We encourage you to contact the City in the future for clarification regarding any of the
relevant provisions of Long Beach Municipal Code Chapter 5.60 et al. To notify the City
that all advertisements for the Long Beach Filipino Festival at Silverado Park on August
3, 2019 have been removed, please contact me directly at 562-570-2214.

Very truly yours,

CHARLES PAR

By:
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